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Mr. Cannon: 

Would you like to attend the cocktail reception for 

Pat O'Donnell, tomorrow at the Capitol Hill Club? 

5:30 to 7:30p.m., January 28. 
/,·)' 

Hosted by General Electric. 

REGRET --------

Digitized from Box 55 of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



GENERAL. ELECTRIC 
COMPAN Y 

777 FOURTEENTH STREET, N. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20005 

L.B. DAVIS 
VICE PRESI OENT 

Dear Mr. Cannon: 

January 20, 1976 

Mr. Patrick O'Donnell, formerly Special Assistant to the 
President of the United States for Legislative Affairs, has 
joined the Washington Corporate Office of the General Electric 
Company. To mark this occasion, we hope you will be able to 
join Pat's friends at a cocktail reception on Wednesday, 
January 28, from 5:30 to 7:30P.M., at the Capitol Hill 
Club, Washington, D. C. 

R.S.V.P. 637-4471 

The Honorable James M. Cannon 
Assistant to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Yours very truly, 

' 




